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CITY OF CHICO  
SUSTAINABILITY TASK FORCE 

Due to the observed July 4th Holiday, the regular 
July 5, 2010 Sustainability Task Force meeting 

was adjourned to July 12, 2010. 
However, the July 12, 2010 meeting  

has been canceled.  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING  

The next meeting of the Sustainability Task Force is 
scheduled for August 2, 2010, at 3:00 p.m. in  

Conference Room 1 of the Council Chamber Building, 
unless otherwise noted.  


